The Co]le e at

BROCKPORT

StaTE UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK

Drake Memorial Library

March 31, 2017
Dear APT Committee:

The honot to contribute to Kenneth Wierzbowski’s renewal as Systems and Assessment Librarian at
Drake Memorial Library presented itself during last week’s tech setvices meeting, when staff were
informed that Ken would be devoting the majority of his workday to this renewal process. After the
meeting, | asked Ken if there were anything I could submit on his behalf, I would be more than
happy to do so.

From the myriad of Ken’s duties, only several areas pertain directly to me: ALEPH and Summon
(library systems), Illiad (intetlibrary loan), ScanPro (mictofiche and film scanner). The best patt of
having Ken as a co-wotker is that he never begrudges his time ot expertise when help is sought.

Ken’s benchmark level for professionalism is demonstrated both in the library and throughout the
entire campus. He avails himself willingly to both individuals and entire classtooms. His problem
solving and troubleshooting aptitude are extraordinary, and his teacher side easily explains and
translates those problems to help us understand the problem.

Please consider this letter of support for his renewal.
Respectfully submitted,

Laura Emerson
Library Clerk II
The College at Brockport
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